Student Report Cards

New to the 2024-25 school year, all parents with education
rights are opted in to receive paperless report cards. You
should be able to view your students' report card online
using ParentVUE (see instructions below).

If you need assistance accessing ParentVUE, please
contact the office at woodstockattend@pps.net.
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Welcome to the new ParentVUE Interface!
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Parents will see their student's final marks once the teacher has marked the report card 'completed'




